
Welcome
Back to School

Gwinnett County
The Gwinnett County Solicitor’s Office is committed to making this school
year safe, supportive, and successful one for every student, teacher, and
family in our community.

Back to Safety
As the school bells ring, let's keep safety in
session:
🚸 Slow down in school zones
📱 Eyes up, phones down while driving
🎒 Talk to your kids about bullying & online
choices
🗣️ If you see something, say something

Online Safety
School’s back. So are screens.

🎮 Group chats, DMs, TikToks, and snap
decisions — remind your kids:

➡️ What you post lives forever

➡️ Sexting can be a criminal offense

➡️ You can’t unsend a bad choice

Let’s keep school safe on AND offline.

#DigitalSafety #ParentTip #BackToSchool

Focused Drivers
It’s not just a school zone. It’s someone’s
whole world crossing the street.
⚠️ Watch for kids
📵 Put the phone away
🕒 Respect school zone hours
A few seconds of patience can save a life.

Contact Info:
Please feel free to contact our office anytime during the school year
Email: Solicitor-General@gwinnettcounty.com       Telephone: 770.822.8300


